
July 23, 2024

Dear Dr. Reinoso,

We are honored to inform you that you have been selected as one of our Reach Out and Read of Greater
New York (ROR GNY) FY24 Medical Champions. Reach Out and Read of Greater New York provides
books and training to over 230 programs in predominantly low-income communities across New York
City, Long Island, and the Greater Hudson Valley. Through this evidence-based intervention, parents learn
new ways to stimulate their children’s literacy development, increase the number of books in their homes,
and read more frequently to their children. Parents are supported as their children’s first and most
important teachers, fostering a future generation of avid readers.

As a respected medical partner, Medical Champions like yourself have both the expertise and standing to
drive change within the healthcare system, advocating for the integration of early relational health as a
critical component of pediatric primary care. We are honored to express our gratitude to you and
Harmony Health LI-FQHC for your dedication to promoting early literacy and for exceeding expectations
in serving the families under your care.

If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Lizzio via phone at 646.453.6752 or via email at
jlizzio@reachoutandreadnyc.org.

Sincerely,

Emily Marchese Jessica Lizzio
Executive Director Director of Medical Engagement


